
 

Follow us on Facebook & ClassDojo for more news and updates!   

May News 
Trinity Lutheran PDO  

 
I am in disbelief that it is already the last 
month of school! The children have all grown 
so much this year. The last day of school is al-
ways bittersweet, but I’m looking forward to 
the amazing things we have planned through-
out the summer and next fall!  
During this last month of school, we will be ex-
ploring our ocean unit and revisiting our favor-
ite children’s stories. The last two weeks of 
school will be devoted to all things summer 
and preparing for our end of year celebration!  
The children in Miss Sam & Miss Cassie’s clas-
ses are very excited to show off all the hard 
work they have put into the musical portion of 
our end of year program and celebrate the last 
day of school. We hope to see you at the our 
program!  
We are also looking forward to seeing every-
one at summer camps and will continue to re-
main in contact with news and updates regard-
ing summer camp information and next fall 
throughout the summer.  
Everyone at PDO wishes everyone a VERY hap-
py and fun filled last month of school! 

This Month’s Learning & Activities  

• Please be sure to dress your children appropriately 

for play. We will be going outside as much as possi-

ble, so appropriate play clothes, shoes, and jackets 

are important.  

• May’s invoices for tuition are being sent home with 

this newsletter. Payments are due on the 15th of the 

month and can be made by check or online at 

www.trinitykirkwood.org/parents-day-out-pdo/ 

• Statements for early drop off & late day 

charges for May will be mailed out at the  

beginning of June.  

•  This month’s snack schedule is being sent home with 

this newsletter. Please bring enough snack to share 

with 30 friends on your assigned snack day.  

Notes & Reminders  

Thursday, May 23rd– End of year        

program & Preschool Graduation 

11:30-12:30  (no late day) 

Important Dates 

News & Announcements  

• We understand that sometimes things happen and 

some days we all run late. Consistent tardiness is a 

disruption to the school day though. If you know 

your child will be late please notify your child’s 

teacher so we can make arrangements to unlock 

the door. 

• If your child is going to Kindergarten next fall, Miss 

Cassie needs to know what school they will be 

attending in the fall for graduation. 

• We still have some limited space for summer 

camps and next fall so it’s not too late!  We also 

LOVE all those referrals! Keep them coming!  

THURSDAY,  MAY 23rd 


